Detachment 189
January 1, 2022 Woodbridge Township, NJ

Wolfpack Hockey Club
600 Main Street
Woodbridge, NJ 07095

Re: Toy Donations

Greetings,

We the members of the Cpl. Kevin J. Reinhard Detachment of the Marine Corps League wish
to take this opportunity to thank the Wolf Pack Hockey Club for the donations of toys during
our 2021 Holiday Toy Drive. Your support and generosity was again so very evident.

The toys you donated, along with others, have all been delivered to a number of civic and
charitable organizations in our and the immediate souranding areas. These entities have
programs in place whereas they deal with families along with others on a daily basis where
there is a need. Each is also known to us as having special programs in place for children,
most especially during the holidays, where the “good little boys and girls” each receive

gifts from Santa. This gift giving would not have been as successful as it was if not for
thoughtfulness and generosity of folks such as you all.

Again, a special thanks to all at the Wolf Pack Hockey Club for your continued support and
generosity.

Wishing you all a very Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year!
Sin ly,

aul B. Coleman
Adjutant



